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Advisory No. __, s. 2023 

January 31,2023 

In compliance with OepEd Order (~O) No.8, S. 2013 


This advisory is issued for the information of OepEd officials, 

personnel! staff, as well as the concerned public. 


PHILIPPINE LIBRARIANS ASSOCIATION - NCR SEMINAR 

Attached is Regional Letter No. 015, s. 2023, dated January 19, 2023 
on the abOVe captioned activity, contents of which are self-expla.tlatory, for the 
infonnation and guidance of all concerned. 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no­
disruption-of-classes policy stipUlated in OepEd Order No.9, s, 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring 
Compliance Therewith. 

Moreover, schools are reminded of the "No Collection and No selling of 
Tickets Policy" stipulated in OepEd Order Nos. 19 and 40, s. 2008 and RA 
Nos. 4206 and 5546. 

NERISSA RO L/_LOMEDA PhD 
OrC-Assistant SChOOl~vision Superintendent 

GUU/ PHILIPPINE LIBRARIANS ASSOCIATION - NCR SEMINAR 
___January 31,2023 

~ Student Center for Life Skilis Bldg., Centennial Ave, Brgy Tunasan, 
• Muntinlupa City 

~ (02) 8805 - 9935, (02) 8805 - 9940 

~ sdo.muntinlupa@gmail,com 
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DEPA iM~NT OF EDUCATiON - NCR 

R E L iii ~ SED 


RECORf)S SECTION. OFP",O NCR 


[ JAN 2~ 202!J 
l"eplIlJlir of tI)l' lShilippines 

11Bepartment of <!Ebucation 
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION 

DATE: 

January 19,2023 

To: Schools Division Superintendents 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

This is in reference to the letter of Ms. Mary Grace Golfo-Barcelona, 

President, Philippine Librarians Association-NCR, re: seminar entitled 

"Essential to the Public: Libraries in Urgent Times" on 10 February 2023 

Friday from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 P.M., requesting the participation of 

librarians, teacher/school librarians, and library staff in our region at 

Room 10 Bonifacio Hall, School of Labor and Industrial Relations, UP 

Diliman, Quezon City_ 

Attached is a letter for your guidance. Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

/ 

WILFRE~ciRAL. CESO III 
Regional Director 

Regional Letter No. ___1_5 ___ s. 2023 
eLMO /ncmabunga 

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City 

Tel. Nos.: 920-5824: 926-2213 loe. 801 
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